FEDERAL MINISTRY OF FINANCE

Office of the Director General
BUDGET OFFICE OF THE FEDERATION

Central Area,

P.M.B. 251, Garki

Abuja - Nigeria. ‘®: 09-8750252
BD/2000/Exp/S.44/T/41 16" January, 2014

The Chief Executive Officer,

Public & Private Development Centre,
1" Floor, UAC Commercial Complex,
272/273, Central Business District,
Abuja

Re: Freedom of Information Request for Records of Payments for Capital
Projects Released to Federal MDAs in 2013

We refer to your letter dated 12 December, 2013 in respect of the above
subject matter. Please, find attached herewith the approved 2013 capital releases to
Ministries, Departments and Agencies (MDAs).

2. We regret to inform you that the Budget Othce of the Federation 1s not in a
position to give information on the items (2) - (5) because, we do not release capital
allocations to MDAs on project by project basis. Instead, it releases allocations to
MDAs in bulk. In addition, the details of the payment approval on projects reside
with the implementing agencies. It 1s therefore suggested that you haise with the
respective MDAs for information on items (2) - ().
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Director-General
(Budget Office of the Federation)

8. Please accept the assurancg@f—'— :
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